## WHITE HALL SCHOOL DISTRICT



1020 West Holland Avenue White Hall, Arkansas 71602-9632

Phone: 870.247.2002 Fax: 870.247.3707

Doug Dorris, Superintendent ~ Debbie Jones, Director of Curriculum & Federal Programs ~ Cedric Hawkins, Assistant Superintendent

November 17, 2020

Dear Parents of White Hall School District Students:

The White Hall School District continues to follow the Arkansas Department of Health's COVID-19 guidance. Our desire is to provide face-to-face instruction for our students; however, there has been an increase in quarantined students that will require the **7th grade at White Hall Middle School and the 3rd, 4th, and 5th grades at Hardin Elementary** to pivot home from November 18th-November 20th.

While students are pivoted to virtual instruction on November 18th-20th, all assignments will be provided through Google Classroom. Teachers will be on campus for students to contact through email, Google Classroom, and Google Meet. White Hall Middle School students can check out a chromebook on Wednesday from 8:30-11:00 in the West Building. Hardin students should call the school office to check-out a chromebook.

Lunches will be available from 11:30-12:30. Hardin students may pick up lunch at the front entrance of the school. Middle School students may pick up their lunches from outside of the cafeteria.

All other students will continue on-site instruction for the remainder of this week. November 23-24th will remain scheduled virtual days for the entire school district. The district will be closed November 25th-27th for the Thanksgiving break. The school district will resume on-site instruction on November 30th.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact your school office.

Sincerely,

Doug Dorris
Superintendent

White Hall Schools